
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  091057 Sale Date - 7/29/2009

Could the existing structure drawings be posted? Also Ref # 85 seems to be off by about 9 cy. I come up with 40cy including the 
trasitions on wings.Please review. Thanks.

Question Submitted: 6/11/2009

ftp://ftp.dot.state.oh.us/pub/Contracts/Attach/MUS-85536/

1Question Number:

Page 5 of 48 Mait. of traffic notes states,,,,Zane Grey road and Moose Eye road shall be closed to traffic for a maximum of 90 
  calander days unless otherwise approved in writing by the director,,,,,Question;   Are these separate 90 day closures or do 

they run concurrent,,,the completion date time seems to indicate separate closures,,,please advise,,,

Question Submitted: 6/18/2009

The Contractor has 90 days to close Zane Grey and 90 days to close Moose Eye Road.   The 90 day closures can run 

concurrent or separate.

2Question Number:

The bid quantity for Ref No. 47 Welded Stud Shear Connectors is 1,380 Each.  The actual calculated quantity is 2,760 Each.

Question Submitted: 6/19/2009 3Question Number:

ref. no. 56 and ref. no. 80 - item 518 scuppers are called out as a 12 x 10 x 3/8 tube. this is not listed in the manual of steel 
construction as an available tube size. upon further review with the mills and warehouses, this is not available. is there another 
tube size that could be used for these scuppers such as the standard size per the GSD-1-96 ODOT standard drawing?

Question Submitted: 6/24/2009 4Question Number:

Please show the signs to be utilized for the Local Detours on sheet 5 of 48.

Question Submitted: 7/10/2009

This was included with Addendum 7.  The link below is the same as the 

        addendum:ftp://ftp.dot.state.oh.us/pub/Contracts/Attach/MUS-85536/

5Question Number:

 How many ARRA signs are required for this project and should there be a line item for these signs as in other projects?

Question Submitted: 7/9/2009 6Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


